
 
NOWTHEN SEEKING QUOTES TO MOW THREE CITY 

PARCELS IN 2022 THIS SPRING, SUMMER, AND FALL. 
May 18, 2022 

The city owns the three parcels in the business area depicted on the map 
on page two. The city is asking interested independent contractors to 
provide quotes and a general schedule for mowing all three this spring 
summer and fall. The city expects that once the vegetation on a parcel 
reaches a maximum of thirty-six inches, the independent contractor will 
mow the property and retain the cuttings as grass hay in partial 
compensation for the work done.  

Immediately following each mowing, the cuttings will be completely removed 
from each property and disposed of in accordance with city code. The 
independent contractor can select the day, time, and method for completing 
the mowing except that all parcels shall be cut the week of September x to y 
to no more than three ½ inches tall so the lots may be used for parking for 
Nowthen Heritage Days. 

In exchange for the grass hay the independent contractor selected by the 
city will pay the city $_______   on the last day of each month from June 
through November. If the independent contractor fails in any aspect of these 
responsibilities the city reserves the right to terminate this agreement with 
five days’ notice written with no responsibility for paying amounts owed but 
not invoiced for previous months. The independent contractor shall agree to 
submitting a signed waiver and certificate of insurance prior satisfactory to 
the city attorney prior to the initiation of any work. 

Contractor Business 
Name____________________________________________ 

Representative_______________________________________ 

Contractor Business Address___________________________ 



Contractor Phone____________________________________ 

Contractor Email_____________________________________ 

I submit the quote above and agree to all terms set forth 
above(signed)_______________________________________ 

Quotes for the work are due to the city no later than 4:30pm Monday, May 
30, 2022. Please direct questions to Frank Boyles at 763-274-1927.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


